
The Sweet Herring opened

date 22.07.2011

Our project The Sweet HerringÂ was officially opened on july 20th. Potential buyers & guests had a look around in the

upstairs appartments, while on the ground floorÂ the neighbours & everyone involvedÂ discussed the project with much

enthousiasm, accompaniedÂ by Maria Catharina's delightful music, whichÂ was perfect for the acousitics of the new

Grand Cafe space on the Spaarndammerstreet.

http://www.abbinkdehaas.nl/en/projects/selection/de_zoete_haring/
http://www.mariacatharina.com/
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